
The Peterson School 
2024-25 Scholarship Opportunity 

The Peterson School Scholarship

The Peterson School scholarship, valued at $500, will be awarded to three 

exceptional high school students graduating in June 2025 who have made a 

positive impact on their school community. This scholarship can be applied towards 

courses at the Peterson School from September 2025 to June 2026.

The Peterson School offers extensive trade-related training programs in the New 

England area. Our courses blend theoretical knowledge with practical, hands-on 

training in labs, ensuring students are well-prepared for State License Exams and 

ready to enter the workforce in their chosen field.

Application cutoff is May 9, 2025.

For additional information 
and online application please 
visit our website or scan our 

QR code

petersonschool.com


